
 

     
 
 
 
 
December 15, 2021 
 
 
Hon. Kathleen H. Burgess 
Secretary to the Commission 
New York State Public Service Commission 
Agency Building 3 
Albany, NY 12223- 
 
 
On behalf of Metropolitan Telecommunications d/b/a MetTel (“MetTel”), transmitted herewith is an original 
copy of its P.S.C. No. 4, General Customer Services Tariff.   No. 4 supersedes P.S.C. No. 1 in its entirety. 
Certain services previously included in the P.S.C. No. 1 have been moved to MetTel’s Product Guide.  
 
 
Respectfully, 
 
/s/ John Rossi 
 
 
John Rossi 
55 Water Street, 32nd Floor 
New York, NY 10041 
(T) 516-868-5600 
jrossi@mettel.net 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
cc: S. Sullivan, VP Product Marketing and Regulatory Affairs 
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